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What is happening next week? 
It’s Safer Internet Day next week so the children will be taking
part in activities to reinforce some important messages about
internet safety- more important now than ever before. Click the
link below for more information. 

We welcome back the Scholastic Book Fair! It will be open today
as well as Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday next week. Money
raised enables us to top up our library with beautiful, new books
which the children love.

Open Classrooms
Please come in to your child’s classroom after you have collected
them on Tuesday 11th February after school. There will be half an
hour to spend in school to look at the work they have done this

term. If you have more than one child here, make sure you leave
time for each classroom! 

Children’s Mental Health Week has been a feature in assemblies
and classrooms this week, as the children have explored the
‘Know Yourself, Grow Yourself’ theme. Children have explored
the ‘islands’ that make up their personalities, considered how ‘self
talk’ influences self- esteem and completed some mindful art
work. 
Reception had a great time at the Fire Station visiting some local
heroes. They also had a talk from our own hero, Mr Rob. He told
them about all the important jobs he does to keep the school safe
and tidy. 
Year 5 are practising hard for their upcoming appearance at
Catford Broadway Theatre as part of the Lewisham Live Dance
Festival. We can’t wait to see them pick a pocket or two! 
The Eco Council started some weeding and were delighted to see
the bulbs emerging as a sure sign of Spring. 

Safer Internet Day

https://saferinternet.org.uk/safer-internet-day/safer-internet-day-2025/tips-for-parents-and-carers


Important Dates
Attendance 

Well done Reception! You had the least amount of lost learning time
this week!

F@B AGM
Please come along to the F@B AGM on Thursday 27th February at 5.30pm. 

You can get involved as much or as little as you would like, and every little helps! 
We have some fun events coming up that we need help with and we are always

looking for new fund raising ideas. 

Important information from the office
Music Payments: Please make payment for music lessons by today, unless you have already spoken to
Vikki.
Year 5: Lewisham Live permission forms and Year 5 Mudlarking permission forms need to be completed
and settled up on WEDUC please.
Please can parents be consistent and call in when their child/children are not coming to school.  Thank
you.


